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State Representative Stephen Meskers
Important: COVID-19 Information

Dear Neighbor, 

In these difficult times, I understand how important it is that you get the most up to date information to protect 
yourself, your family and our community. To ensure that you are getting reliable information relating to COVID-19, 
please subscribe to my daily e-blasts and follow my Facebook page. To subscribe simply email me at Stephen.
Meskers@cga.ct.gov and my staff will sign you up. If you have any issues, concerns or questions please do not hesitate 
to call my office at 860-240-8585 or my cell phone at 203-450-8314. I will continue to work to keep you informed, 
connected, and protected. Thank you to our frontline medical workers risking their lives to fight this disease, other 
essential workers, everyone staying home to slow its spread and to all of you wearing face coverings to protect others 
when they are in public. We join together to help one another through this.



Dear Byram Resident,

One of the great privileges of serving as your state representative in Hartford has been working with and engaging with Byram residents through the 
Byram Neighborhood Association (BNA), local advocacy groups, and individual residents. 

In spite of the legislative session being curtailed by the pandemic, I have continued to work on an exciting mural project and to resolve issues with the 
upcoming Frontage Road redesign. I expect both projects to move ahead soon. During my initial meeting with the BNA, Byram residents shared with me 
a number of issues affecting quality of life and safety in Byram including the lack of working lighting under I-95 at Ritch Avenue. I am happy I was able to 
push to resolve the lighting issue. This is just the beginning. Other traffic concerns need focus by both the town and the state. 

I was proud to join with Byram residents at a number of meetings of the Port Chester Planning Commission and Zoning Board to lobby against the mega 
development at the Tarry Lodge site currently under review. And I engaged with BNA and residents advocating for an improved blight ordinance with the 
town.

Environmental Protection (DEEP), which must grant final approval to that plan, for a fast turnaround. All our children deserve access to decent playing 
fields. We must not accept any further delays that contribute to inequity in our town services. 

On the issue of inclusion, I have been an advocate in Hartford for improved minority teacher recruitment. As always, please feel free to contact me at any 
time with any and all issues that concern you and with your ideas for Byram.
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